Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Attachments:

Dear Mr. Bishop,

Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Thursday, May 29, 2014 9:51 AM

TimBishop@chevron.com

im.harms@aecom.com’; ‘AFischer@Chevron.com'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000251; Unocal #3538 (Chevron #351642) (Global ID #
T0600101472),

LOP_Model closure summary 2014-03-19-Consultant Version.docx;
LandownerNotification_Form.docx

Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) has reviewed the case file and evaluated the data provided in the emalil
dated February 28, 2014 against the State Water Resources Control Board's (SWRCBs) Low Threat Underground
Storage Tank Case Closure Policy (LTCP). Based on its review, ACEH has decided to proceed with closure of the
subject case. Attached are the Closure Summary document and the Landowner Notification form. Please complete and
return to ACEH (Attention Keith Nowell) via email correspondence.

Thank you for your cooperation. Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call
me at (510) 567-6764 or send an electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 / 567 - 6764
fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




